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VIA FACSIMILE (506) 453-7407








October 14, 2004








The Honourable Bernard Lord


Premier of the Province of New Brunswick





Dear Mr. Premier:





Thank you for your letter of October 14, 2004 wherein you have responded favourably to our October 9, 2004 request to return to the negotiating table with a view to reaching a satisfactory settlement. Friday October 15th at 9:00 a.m. is agreeable.





It is incumbent upon both parties to understand the public expectations and opinion towards the Independent Conciliation Board Report as the basis for further negotiations.





We enter the negotiations with a sincere desire to reach a fair settlement that allows us to end strike activities. It is clear to all that a negotiated settlement is the only way to return normalcy throughout the hospitals in our Province. The citizens of New Brunswick thank you for realizing this fact.





We look forward to reaching a resolve to this matter.





Yours truly,











David Rouse


President NB Council of Hospital Unions


CUPE Local 1252





cope 491/jg




















_1159180275.bin

